
From Sunday, May 20, 2018, the
pedestrian subway at Wolverhampton
Railway Station will be closed until
summer 2019. This is to enable
demolition of the current station
building and a new one to be built
adjacent to it.

A temporary diversion route will
be put in place for customers
wanting to access the station via
Wednesfield Road (see map overleaf).

Wolverhampton Railway Station
services will remain fully operational
throughout the works.

The redevelopment of the railway
station is part of the £150 million
City of Wolverhampton Interchange
improvements scheme, and the state-
of-the-art design means the subway
will bring customers directly into the
heart of the new station building,
which it does not currently do.

Railway station pedestrian
subway closure and 
diversion route

To keep up to date with progress on the Wolverhampton Interchange project
please visit www.wolverhamptoninterchange.co.uk. You can also get
regular updates through regeneration and business news e-bulletin,
re:new – sign up at www.investwolverhampton.com/renew

For more information on how the works 
might affect your travel plans follow the 
Twitter feed @WVInterchange.
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